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Dear Faithful Friends,

Darleen and | feel blessed to have served with you for so many years in the Lord’s work. We
are blessed with faithful supporters, prayer warriors, co-laborers and a wonderful mission
agency. Thank you again for standing with us.

In August, we had the joy of returning to Togo, Africa. | must confess that it was not an easy
trip to make. It might have something to do with the fact that we are not as young as we used
to be! However, the joy in service far outweighed the difficult travel. We landed in Lome and
spent a couple nights in the city. Then, we traveled twelve hours or so north to the village
where we spent the weekend. We were greeted by the villagers in such a warm manner.
One of the men in the village gave me a goat! This was a huge gift for which | am so grateful.
We had the pleasure of eating the goat for supper.

| preached the Sunday morning service in the village, and by the grace of God, a lady trusted
Christ. On Sunday afternoon, we made our way to the city where Pastor Rod Bell, Jr. and |
had the joy of teaching more than a hundred pastors. Each evening, Darleen taught
approximately fifty ladies. These ladies were primarily the wives of the pastors that attended
the conference.

Since returning home, we have been traveling to meetings in the Carolinas. In September, |
had cataract surgery on my right eye. It has gone very well. The Lord willing, | will have
surgery for my left eye on October 13.

Please remain faithful in praying for us. We are certainly counting on you.
In His Service,
Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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